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HIGHWAYS
AGENCY

Safe roads, reliable journeys, informed travellers

Our ref: Jennifer Fraser

Your ref: Assistant Project Manager
Highways Agency
Woodlands

Mr Balicki Manton Lane

Hilton Parish Council Bedford MK41 7LW

C/O Hilton Parish Clerk

10 Tithe Close Direct Line: 01234 796196

Hilton 23 July 2014

PE28 9NR

Dear Mr Balicki
A14 CAMBRIDGE TO HUNTINGDON IMPROVEMENT SCHEME

| am writing in response to your letter received on 23 July 2014 regarding the A14
Cambridge to Huntingdon improvement scheme.

| would like to reassure you that your original letter, dated 11 June, was received and
the response has been included within the pre application consultation. | have checked
our records which indicate that we acknowledged your letter on 19 June, however |
would like to apologise that on this occasion it did not reach you.

In terms of when you can expect an answer to our letter, we are now in the process of
reviewing all the 1300 plus responses received. In conjunction with this, more detailed
information is in the process of being collated and analysed. This work, along with all
responses to the pre application consultation, will be taken into consideration and used,
where possible and appropriate, to inform and progress the design of the proposed
scheme.

You can expect to see the outputs of the consultation regarding this scheme later this
year. The consultation report and updates relating to the scheme will be made available
on our website http://www.highways.gov.uk/roads/road-projects/al4-cambridge-to-
huntingdon-improvement-scheme/

Yours sincerely

e

Jennifer Fraser
P Complex Infrastructure Programme
Email: jennie.fraser@highways.gsi.gov.uk
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